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New Sydney Fish Market  

11kV Feeder Power Upgrade  

Works Update 

23 September 2022 

 

Dear Neighbour 

The NSW Government is delivering a new Sydney Fish Market which will retain its authentic experience and 

strengthen its position as one of Australia’s leading tourist destinations. 

Multiplex is currently undertaking works to upgrade the power supply for the new Sydney Fish Market. This work 

involves trenching and installing conduit and cabling along a 1.8km route from Lyons Road in Camperdown to the 

site in Bridge Road, Glebe (see map over the page).  

 

Works update: fortnight commencing Sunday 25 September – Friday 7 October 2022 

Upcoming works will include saw cutting the top layer of pavement, followed by trenching, duct installation and 

temporary pavement restoration. To minimise community impacts, the most noisy work will be undertaken prior to 

12:00am and work will be undertaken in each zone for a maximum of two nights per week (see zoned map below).  

Works schedule – week commencing 25 September 

Date Time Where (approximate locations only) 

Sun 25 – Mon 26 Sep Night works 6pm-5am Zone 1 – near Foss St 

Tue 27 - Wed 28 Sep Night works 6pm-5am Zone 2 – between Hewitt St & Rosebank St 

Thu 29 – Fri 30 Sept Night works 6pm-5am Zone 3 – between Lyndhurst St & Railway St 

Mon 26 – Fri 30 Sept Day Works Zone 3 – Railway St & Darling St 

Works schedule – week commencing 2 October 

Date Time Where (approximate locations only) 

Tue 4 - Wed 5 Oct Night works 6pm-5am Zone 2 –between Woolley St & Rosebank St 

Thu 6 – Fri 7 Oct Night works 6pm-5am Zone 3 – between Lyndhurst St & Railway St 

Please note work schedules may change due to weather, conditions, and authority approvals.  

 

Location of Work 
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The approximate location of work zones over the coming fortnight is indicated on the map below.  
Note: This is an approximate representation and work zones are subject to change without notice. 

 

Hours of work 

Working hours will be mainly at night between 6:00pm to 5:00am, Sunday to Friday. Works are being undertaken 

at night to minimise the impact on traffic and pedestrian movement.  

What to expect 

Work zones will be clearly delineated, with traffic control in place to safely guide vehicles, cyclists and pedestrians 

around the work zone. Regular traffic conditions and pedestrian access will be restored at the end of each shift. 

Bus routes will be maintained with limited relocation of bus stops around work zones when necessary. 

Some kerbside parking spaces may be unavailable during the work however driveway access will be maintained. 

We understand the impacts this may cause to the local community and thank you for your understanding during this 

work.  

All required road occupancy licences, permits and approvals have been granted. 

Contact 

If you have any questions, please find the project phone line and email address below or for more information about 

the new Sydney Fish Market please visit the website.  

For help understanding this information, please contact the Translating and Interpreting     Service on 131 450 

and ask them to call 1800 271 114. 

http://www.insw.com/newsydneyfishmarket

